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Executive Board Meeting 

March 3, 2023 

The meeting was called to order at 9:30 AM in the Hopi Room as the Sports Building was reserved by the 
Lawn Bowling club. 
 
Present were President Mick Sunde, Vice President Art Paulsen, Treasurer Debbie Meyer, Secretary 
Linda Jakobsen, League Coordinator Micki Brown, Webmaster Ove Jakobsen, and Past Presidents Don 
Bollard and Bob Cornfield. 
 
Drop-in bocce times have been changed to 9 AM on Tuesdays and 7 PM on Wednesdays. 
 
Mick Sunde announced that the April 1, 2023 picnic has been canceled due to an overwhelming number 
of people signing up and pavilion capacity could not handle the number according to CAM. 
 
Old Business 
 
SCG Tourney.  Micki will arrange for the courts to be cleaned by CAM on Friday.  Don Bollard will bring 
donuts, fruit, energy bars, coffee, and water. 
 
Mick Sunde said that reservations need to be made in the future for all functions of the Board and 
tourney to assure that the Sports Room is available to us. 
 
Ove Jakobsen, the Webmaster, gave a report on Club Express and gave his opinion that the club did not 
need all the services of that website but he would continue to assess the potential. 
 
The scoreboard bases are to be repaired on April 19 and 20th. 
 
The SCG Bocce tourney for 2024 will be on March 9, 2024. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:52 AM. 
 
Submitted by Linda Jakobsen, secretary 
 


